
                                                                                   

 

 

 
Staffing and Transition Days 

 
Dear Families, 
 
I am writing to give an update on staffing and arrangements for classes in September. 
 
It is with great sadness that we will be saying goodbye to Mrs Morley and Bernie our cook, 
who will both be retiring at the end of this term.  We have all thoroughally enjoyed working 
with these amazing ladies and will be very sad to see them go.  We wish them every 
happiness.   
 
We are delighted to be welcoming Mrs Sezgin to Fritchley.  She is a very skilled teaching 
assistant who will be based initially in Hardwick class in the mornings.  Also, Miss Johnson will 
be teaching an additional day in September, teaching four days in Wingfield. 
 
Hardwick – Mrs Shaw, Mrs Byard (AM), Mrs Sezgin (AM), Mrs Tannahill (PM) 
Haddon – Ms O’Shea, Ms Birks 
Wingfield – Miss Johnson 
Chatsworth – Mrs Devonport 
 
Mrs Tannahill will be working across Key Stage 2 in the mornings.  Mrs Deaville and myself 
will be covering class teachers non-contact time.  
 
The children will move to their new classes for some transistion time on the afternoon of 
Wednesday 5th July and the morning of Thursday 6th July.  We are looking forward to 
welcoming some new families joining the school.  Please look out for them and point them in 
the right direction. 
 
 
 
Best wishes, 
 
 
Rosie Turner 
Headteacher 
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